
 

      
 
 
 
 
 

THE ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE 
OF THUNDER BAY HAS A NEW BISHOP 

 
After much prayer and anticipation, The Diocese of Thunder 

Bay is happy to announce that Rev. Alan Campeau has been 
named by Pope Francis as the Bishop of Thunder Bay.  

 
Father Campeau is presently the pastor of  

St. Joseph parish in Dryden, Immaculate Conception parish in 
Ignace and Our Lady of Fatima parish in Vermilion Bay.  

 
He is following the leadership of Bishop Fred Colli who was the 

bishop of the diocese for twenty-five years and retired at the 
end of June of 2024.  

 
Bishop Elect Campeau will be consecrated Bishop and installed 

as Bishop of the Diocese of Thunder Bay on Thursday  
February 27, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at St. Patrick's Cathedral, 

Thunder Bay 
 

For more information visit the diocesan website or contact the 
Pastoral Centre at 807-343-9313. 
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